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19th September 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Intranasal Flu Vaccination – Reception to Year 6 and Evergreen Centre  
 
On Tuesday 7h November, the School Health Immunisation Service Team will be in school to 
administer the intranasal flu vaccination to children in Reception through to Year 6. This 
vaccination is a simple spray up your child’s nose and is recommended to help protect your 
child against flu, as well as help to protect vulnerable friends and family.  
 
Please find attached an invite letter from Kent Community Health Immunisation Service 
explaining about the flu vaccination that we have been asked to send out to parents and carers 
and information on how to give consent for your child to have this vaccination. Consent can 
only be given for this by logging on to the portal.  
 
Please make sure that you have logged on by Wednesday 1st November, by 11.59pm at the 
very latest to either give consent or decline consent, as the Immunisation Service Team is 
unable to take consent after this date once the portal has closed. If you miss this deadline, you 
will then have to book your child into a community clinic if you would like your child to have this 
flu vaccination. 
 
If you have any queries relating to this vaccine, please contact Kent Community Health NHS 
Foundation Trust directly on 0300 123 5205. Please be aware that Warren Wood is unable to 
help with any queries relating to the portal as this is run directly by Kent Community Health 
NHS Foundation Trust.  
 
Please note that if your child is in Nursery (Snowdrop class) and you wish for them to 
have a flu vaccination, you will need to contact your GP directly to book this. 
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Please be aware that we are unable to accommodate parents/carers attending with their child 
on the day. Children will be accompanied by their Class Teacher and TA only. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Woodroof 
Head of School  

 
 


